
MEGHAN KERR, MD
CANDIDATE

 

YINA SHAN, MPH
CANDIDATE AT DLSPH

 

VICTORIA HALDANE, PHD
STUDENT AT IHPME

THREE UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO STUDENTS

have been named 2020 Planetary Health Campus Ambassadors by the Planetary Health Alliance. The
Planetary Health Campus Ambassador (PHCA) program is a competitively-awarded leadership
opportunity for students committed to educating their campus community about planetary health.
Planetary health is an interdisciplinary field that aims to understand and address global environmental
change and its health impacts.

Yina, Meghan, and Victoria will be working together to organize events and engage students, faculty, and
staff across the three University of Toronto campuses on issues related to planetary health. Their first
initiative is scheduled for early April to coincide with the Global Month of Climate Action and
the April 3 Global Climate Strike. Details will follow in the coming weeks.
 
Please take a moment to fill out a short survey on your interest in planetary health. Your input will help
the ambassadors to better deliver planetary health initiatives and to connect those interested in
planetary health action and advocacy at University of Toronto. Thank you, and we look forward to
hearing from you!
 
Link to survey: https://forms.gle/B5RGX6sZc2gS1fZ38 
Connect with us at: uoftpha@gmail.com
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